
 
 

 
Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited 
(A Govt of India Enterprises) 

CORPORATE OFFICE, SEA SECTION 
7th Floor, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, 

New Delhi - 110 001 
No. 2-1/2012 SEA BSNL 

Dated      19th October, 2012 
To 

 
 The concerned Circle IFAs 
 BSNL circles  
 
Subject:   Regularization of STS (Ad-hoc) services of executives belonging to Telecom Finance –  
         reg. 

 
Sir/Madam, 

 
  Kindly refer to this office letter No 2-12/2012 SEA BSNL dated 13.9.2012 enclosing 
therewith an eligibility list wherein Circle IFAs were requested to kindly arrange to furnish copies of the 
missing ACRs/APARs, for the period from 2006-07 to 2011-12 and any other ACRs/APARs lying in their 
office, in respect of the officers, whose names were included in the list, directly to this office 
immediately. However, ACRs/APARs of many executives have not yet been forwarded to CO BSNL till date.  
 

A list showing details of the missing ACRs/APARs as on 19.10.2012 is enclosed herewith as 
LIST-3, for immediate action and to ensure that these missing ACRs/APARs are sent forthwith, if not 
already sent, latest by 15th November, 2012. 
 
  This issues with the Approval of the Competent Authority.  
 
Enclo :  LIST-3 

 
(V K Bazaz) 

Assistant General Manager (SEA) 
 


